
Happy Scrappers
Notes from June 2022

    1.  This months meeting will be this Saturday, July 9 at the Groves 
         Library.  Hosted by PJ.  I am supplying lunch.  Please bring 

desserts or cookies if you wish.  
2. I still need someone to host the November Meeting.
3. We discussed making the triple 9 patch as a project.  Carolyn is 

supposed to bring her blocks, and ill bring my quilt for us to 
decide on block size.

4. We need a project that will show in the Bee category of the 2024 
Quilt show.

5. I am bringing my Solids for the Sun Bonnet Sue discussion.  

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard

August – Sue, Lynne &Laura
Sept – Sylvia & Sherrie
October – Angel, Brenda & JoAnn
November
December – Helen, Barbara & Nell


